
During the first week of March, we will continue learning 
about God’s wonderful creations and how we can all help 
take care of the Earth. At the completion of that unit, we 
will move on to the beautiful signs of spring that God has 
given to us and will learn many things about Easter. We 
will be able to share the story of Jesus’ death and His 

glorious resurrection.  

Wednesday & Thursday, March 20 & 21 
Dirt days – watch backpacks for more info! 

 

Monday, March 25 – Monday, April 1 
Spring/Easter break – no preschool 

 

Monday & Tuesday, April 8 & 9 
Story time visit with Morton Public Library 

 

Thursday, May 9 
Last day for Lunch Bunch and afternoon 

enrichment classes 
 

Monday & Tuesday, May 13 & 14 
Closing chapel services/last days of preschool 

-Watch backpacks for a paper Easter egg that will 
come home later this month. Thank you for 

helping us decorate our halls for Easter! 
-Open registration for our next preschool year 

begins on Monday, March 4. We hope to see you 
all back at Bethel in the fall! If you haven’t had a 

chance to register your child for next year or 
have questions, please let us know any time. 

-The weather is turning nice, and we love to be 
outside! Please have your child dress for outside 

activities just in case. 

Unit: Easter & Spring 
Preschoolers will: 

-understand the Easter story 
-learn that Jesus died and rose for us 

-develop an understanding of the 
changing seasons 

-learn about differences between 
living and non-living things 

-learn about the circle of life 

Letter Focus:   
R, S & T 

 
Bible Verse: 

“He is not here. He is risen!” 
Matthew 5:14 

 
Preschool Chapel Services: 

March 11 & 12 at 9:15 
Bethel Church sanctuary 

All are welcome! 


